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PFSC continues to reorganize their entire operations due to funding, 
staffing, and membership issues.

As of July 31 revisions to PFSC By-Laws, Board seats, Officers changes, 
and Financial reporting will be completed for the September 17-19, 2010 
Fall Convention. 

As of July 31 PFSC Committee member status and reporting, Membership 
categories and status, Office building, and Budget reviews are being 
reviewed and changes will be reviewed with Delegates at the PFSC Fall 
Convention, September 17-19, 2010.

PFSC Executive Director and Membership Coordinator have resigned thus 
far in 2010. One part-time office staff is still employed.  Several 
PFSC member volunteers continue helping with building and grounds, 
Harrisburg political requirements, and office support. State-wide PFSC 
memberships are down for 2008-2009 going into 2010 by 20,000.

All PFSC legislative work on Capitol Hill, On Target publication, 
spring and fall conventions, county/club organizations and meetings, 
division meetings, state board meetings, PFSC events and programs, and 
Legislative Shoot continue to be scheduled and completed for 2010. 

Delegate reports on PFSC financial status, membership categories, board 
representation, local and state meetings, conventions, and delegate 
voting sessions will continue.   

PFSC On Target, July/August 2010 issue, has been mailed.

PA Chapter NWTF 2010 dues have been paid and PANWTF Delegate is seated 
at various board meetings, committee meetings, and convention.

Next PFSC Board Meeting is September 17, 2010 at Fall Convention in the 
Fogelsville, Pa, area at the Holiday Inn.

I would like a PANWTF Board member acting as Alternate Delegate to 
attend the Fall Convention and represent PA Chapter NWTF as I will not 
be attending the PFSC Fall Convention.    


